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Activity Overview

Date Group Activity Time

28-05 1st Pentecost Day

29-05 A - 8 Whit Monday, all

students free

School closed,

daycare also closed

01-06 Day of the lunchtime

teachers

05 - 16-06 3 - 8 Cito test week

13-06 2 Parent evening -

oldest

kindergarteners (gr

2)

19.30

14-06 A - 8 Study day, students

free

School closed,

daycare open

16-06 Newsletter 13

18-06 Father’s day

21-06 Coffee morning IB-building,

8.30-9.30

21-06 2, 4 Viewing school

gardens

12.00-12.30

27-06 8 Anglia award

30-06 8 Farewell evening

03-07 8 Backup farewell

evening
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04 - 06-07 8 Free (summer

holiday)

04-07 3 - 7 Second report card

07-07 A - 7 Students free School closed,

daycare open

10-07 - 18-08 A - 7 Summer holiday School closed,

daycare open

21-08 A - 8 1st school day new

academic year

New Students

Name Group

Umut gr. C

Elina gr. A

Leo gr. C

Elisa gr. D

Andy gr. A

Family announcements

Have you found us on Instagram

(ikc.de.eglantier.delft)?

Or are you friends with us on Facebook (IKC De

Eglantier Voorhof)?



We post weekly about school, special events and fun facts.

Notifications

Daycare

Farewell Cheryl

Hello parents and caregivers.

Soon I will start at a new location within this organization

and so I hereby say goodbye. I have learned a lot here and

will continue this at another location. I have enjoyed working

with the children and I want to thank everyone.

Who knows, see you soon.

Greetings Miss Cheryl.

Start new BBL student Mariska

Hello dear parents

My name is Marisca Peverelli, I am 41 years old and live with

my 2 children (15 & 12 years old) in Oud Rijswijk. I started

my spw 3 training last year in June and will be working at

the butterflies and meadow bumblebee groups for 1,5 years

during my training from now. I will be supernumerary at the

group for the first 3 months to get to know the children

well and to learn from my colleagues. After that I will be

working intallly with the meadow bumblebees. I am looking

forward to see your children grow and to be able to guide

them.

Greetings Marisca.

Parent Committee

On Tuesday, May 6, the second Parent

Committee (OC) Kinderopvang Morgen meeting

of this year took place. A brief update on the

items discussed:

- A member of the Parent Council (OR), Mandy,

would like to join the OC. She will join at the next meeting;



- The preschool and the BSO will have a new employee, a BBL-er. She will

introduce herself to you separately;

- The GGD has visited the KDV, the Weidehommels and the PSZ. Only the older

BSO will get another visit;

- As you know, promotional material was shot for the website and social media

channels of Kinderopvang Morgen. Unfortunately, the film has not yet been

delivered due to technical problems. It is expected to arrive shortly. It will also

be shared with you via the Connect app or the Facebook page;

- The Springlab Exercise Floor is at the BSO. The daycare center also uses it

when the BSO is not there. It makes the children happy.

Do you have any questions or comments? Please email

oceglantier@kinderopvangmorgen.nl.

We are always looking for parents who want to think along. Do you like it? Send

us an email.

Parent committee Kinderopvang Morgen (Brigitte, Renske and Rukiye).

Education

Parents' evening for the oldest kindergarteners

On Tuesday evening 13 June at 19.30 there will be a parents' evening for the

parents/guardians of the oldest kindergarteners (gr 2). This evening, you will

receive information about 'the learning to read

process' in group 3. More information will follow,

but please mark the date in your diary.

Parents' evening for group 7

On Tuesday evening 13 June at 19.30 there is a

parents' evening for the parents/guardians of the

children from group 7. This evening will be about the residential week of group

7. More information will follow, but please mark the date in your diary.



Social Schools

As you have been able to read several times, we have switched from

SchouderCom to Social Schools. This newsletter will be sent via Schoudercom

for the last time and now also via Social Schools for the first time.

From Monday, May 29 we will only use Social Schools. Also absences should then

only be reported through Social Schools. Absences, just as you did in

Schoudercom (so for example a sick report, doctor's visit, dentist's visit, etc.)

Requesting leave for e.g. a wedding, a funeral/cremation, holiday, etc. should still

be requested via the leave form, as you are used to. Just to be clear, you can

find information on leave and the form via the following link:

Information: https://eglantierdelft.nl/onderwijs/verlof

Leave of absence form:

https://eglantierdelft.nl/cp/uploads/hipe_content/verlofaanvraag-PDF(1).pdf

From then on we will no longer send messages, blogs, notices, etc. via

SchouderCom and messages will no longer be read and answered there either.

If you still want to save pictures or certain messages, etc. from SchouderCom

you can still download them. Do not wait too long though, as Schoudercom is

about to close and you will not be able to log in anymore.

Call

What a great new library we have for the RH 917 building.

This library is used by the kindergarten groups and groups

3 and 3/4 since after the May holidays. Now we are

looking for a volunteer to help with lending the books. Do

you have the inclination and time? Or do you know

someone, please let us know. This way we can further

enhance the children's enjoyment of reading.

The last final test

Well prepared and fully prepared, the pupils of group 8 took the final test in

mid-April.

Patience was tested a bit afterwards, because the results did not come in until

16 May.

Fortunately, patience is a virtue and the wait was more than rewarded.

With no pupil scoring lower than the final recommendation and a slightly

above-average score of 214 (= havo), we are very proud of our pupils.

Group 8, you are toppers.

https://eglantierdelft.nl/onderwijs/verlof
https://eglantierdelft.nl/cp/uploads/hipe_content/verlofaanvraag-PDF(1).pdf


The team of IKC De Eglantier

PS. By the way, this was the last final test. For next

school year there will be another test, it’s called ‘de

doorstroom’test. This test is planned for February and

will replace the final test.

W4Kangaroo competition

The W4Kangoeroe competition is a maths and

arithmetic competition that is organised at a lot of schools every year in March

and is made by a lot of pupils. In the Netherlands, around 140,000 pupils take

part at 2350 schools.

The competition is suitable from group 3 of primary school to 6 vwo of

secondary school and also for HBO/WO students.

There are six versions: wizFUN, wizKID, wizSMART, wizBRAIN, wizPROF and

wizEXPERT.

They involve twenty-four or 30 surprising questions, each requiring a spark of

creativity, a flash of insight. Five answers per task are given, one is right. Which

one?

The first questions are easy, but gradually they get trickier.

At our school too, a number of children participated again. The assignments

were quite tough, but some great results were achieved.

On Wednesday 7 June, we will officially hand out the certificates. The scores

can also be found on these certificates. There will be a present for every

participant and the best in a

category will receive a game.

We have waited a long time for

the results, but this will be the

last exciting week.

Farewell

Miss Linda will say goodbye to our IKC next week, after

working with us for seven years. This school year she was not

working at our school, but through our Foundation Librijn, she

got acquainted with other elementary school and educational

trends. Thus she found a new job at Montessorischool

'Parkrijk' in RijswijkBuiten.

We wish her much pleasure and success with this new

challenge.

We also thank her for her fine cooperation and her expert

efforts in recent years for our IKC.



Perhaps as a parent you would also like to say goodbye to Miss Linda by sharing

or giving something?

If so, you can give this to teacher Yvonne den Haan until Thursday, June 1. Miss

Yvonne will then give this to Miss Linda during her farewell as a teacher at our

child center.

Erasmus Family Lab

Wanted: parents and children!

Are you a parent with a child between 4 and 8 years old? Do you want to

contribute to scientific research in a fun way and do you speak Dutch? We are

looking for you!

At the Erasmus Family Lab, we are investigating how social behavior of parents

influences the social development of children. We ask you to come to the lab

(Campus Woudestein, Kralingen) for a number of fun games. In addition, we

would like to ask you, the parent, for a number of questionnaires to complete.

The visit takes 1 to 1.5 hours and we can compensate for travel expenses up to a

maximum of 20 euros. As a thank you, we have a nice present for your child and

a nice day out for you and your child.

Are you participating and/or would you like more information about the study?

Scan the QR code or via the link (https://tinyurl.com/2r98hp9r) or email

(erasmus-family-lab@essb.eur.nl)

Erasmus Family Lab

Erasmus Universiteit Rotterdam

Email:

Erasmus-Family-Lab@essb.eur.nl

Tel: 010 754 6842

https://tinyurl.com/2r98hp9r









